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Minutes of the Environmental/Marine Science
Committee Meeting on December 5, 2007

Make sure Pat and Sue get a copy of our Environmental Day brochure and request for
presenters form ahead of time electronically so it can be posted on the CT Science
Teachers’ website.

Send out the Marine Science Day brochure by the end of February.

Pat will send a save-the-date message on the CT Science Teachers’ website for the
Environmental and Marine Science Days.

Invite the East Conn people to our next meeting on January 30, 2008.

Sue will investigate the possibility of having students go to the Connecticut River
Museum and boat as well as the Mystic Whaler coming to Avery Point on May 14.

Lou and Sue will see who can get the best price on the ivory-colored backpack with green
and blue printing: One for Environmental Day and the other for Marine Science Day.

It was recommended that one chaperone go to the EE-Smarts presentation and the other
stay with the children.

90 students from East Conn will be sent to Avery Point.
It was also recommended that the East Conn kids get mixed with other schools.

Have Bobbi e-mail to all committee members each others address, phone number and e-
mail.

Pat Ruane is now in Bridgeport.

The next meeting will be held on January 30, 2008, at 4:30 p.m. at the CAS Office in
Cheshire.



